
 
 

 
 
 

  

 Special Technology Zones Authority  

Cabinet Division  

Government of Pakistan  

 

ADDENDUM 
 

This is with the reference to the invitation for tender notice “RFP for Purchase of Storage Area 

Network for STZA” published in Ausaf (C), Exp. Tribune (C), Beopar (Khi), Mohim (Pesh) dated 31 
March 2022.  
Special Technology Zones Authority is pleased to extend the last date of submission of bids to 

26 April 2022 by 1100 hrs. from 18 April 2022. Bids will be opened on the same day 26 April 2022 

at 1130 hrs. 

 

All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
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